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 Hello Parents, 
Thank you for all of your help. Please continue to encourage our children to do 
their best daily. Next, believe that our children can and will be successful . If our 
children have to work ethics, belief, and support, then their success is inevitable.  
 
Thank you and enjoy your holidays 
 
Attendance: 95% 

Grades: 85% Every Class  

State Exams: Proficient or Advance 

ACT: 23+ 

ASVAB: 60+  

Community Service: 40 Hours 

PTO Membership:85%                             

Educationally Yours,  

Willie Bolden 

From The Principal’s Desk 

Librarian Message 

Come and check out what’s new in the library and cozy up to a good book.  

 

 

 

 

 

Gentry High School library is committed to providing services that help  every 

member of the school community gain new knowledge, skills and  dispositions for 

learning and personal development that they will use throughout their lives.  The 

library website, http://207.242.2.188/, is a good resource to use when the students 

are at home and the library is a great place to be when the students are at school.  

Please feel free to stop by at any time and check out our cool services. The hours 

of operation are     Monday-Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.    

                                                                                               See you there! 

Up Coming  Events 

12/04/-BB Game @   

Amanda Elzy @ 6:00 p.m. 

 

12/07/BB Game Greenville 

@ (H) 4:00p.m  

 

12/11/BB Game Cleveland 

Central @ (H) 4:00p.m. 

 

12/12/-PTO Meeting @ 

5:30p.m. 

 

12/14/-BB Game Tunica @ 

(H) 5:00p.m. 

 

12/15/-BB Game Forest 

Hill @ Aberdeen @ 

6:00p.m. 

 

10/17/-Learning Walk  @ 

9:00 am. 

 

12/18/ BB Game @ Yazoo 

City @ 5:00p.m. 

 

12/21/-Do Good December        

Chick-fil-A Program @  

9:30a.m. 

 

12/21/ BB Game Ruleville  

@ (H) 5:00p.m. 

 

12/21/- Early Dismissal @ 

1:00p.m. 

Christmas Break  from 

12/24/2018-01/09/2019 



Tips for Parents 

 Get to know your child’s teacher. 

 Meet and talk with other parents and school 

staff. 

 Learn about your school’s curriculum and 

support services. 

 Encourage your child to talk to teachers if 

he or she does not understand  an assign-

ment. 

 Recognize progress and praise efforts that 

are made. 

 Be a good example that learning is a lifelong 

process. 

My hours of operations are: Wednesday, Thursday 

and Friday from 7:00 a.m.-4:00p.m. 

Message from the Parent Center 

 

Learning Walk 
 

 

Literacy 101 Workshop 

  Veteran” Day Program 

 

Counselor’s Message 

Dear Parents and Guardians,                                                  

     We look forward to meeting you and your student(s) and to 
helping your student(s) succeed to meet their own personal 
goals for this school year and beyond. 

    Our school will now offer counseling services as an additional 
resource to help your student succeed in their academic goals, 
as well as support social and emotional growth throughout the 
school year.  Counseling sessions in a school setting are         
typically short-term in nature and focus on solutions to help 
your child succeed in all areas of their development. 

       Please call the counseling office if you have ANY questions 
or concerns. We are thrilled to be working with your students 
and hope to meet all the families that make Gentry High School 

and SCCSD such a wonderful community. 

 

Educationally Yours, 

Lora Dean, Counselor 

                  

 

 


